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Kathleen Ramsay

From: Laura Asermily <lasermily@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 6:09 PM

To: Merz, Barbara

Cc: Kathleen Ramsay

Subject: Re: Supporting the solar farm

Thanks, Barb. I will share that. 
 
On Tuesday, November 12, 2019, 3:22:22 PM EST, Merz, Barbara <merz@middlebury.edu> wrote:  
 
 
Hi Laura - I'm seeing a lot of opposition to the siting of the solar farm on South St. Extension. I walk that route too and do 
not feel it would be an undue burden to walk past and see a solar farm. The opposition sounds pretty NIMBY to me. I can't 
come to the select board meeting so wish to voice this opinion.  
Thanks very much, 
Barbara Merz, 20 Colonial Drive, Middlebury 


